MEMO
From: Leslie R. Zenk, Assistant Provost

To: Course and Curriculum Academic Advisory Team
Eddy Souffrant, Faculty Council President
Gregg Starrett, Faculty Council President-Elect
Stephanie Otis, Library Faculty President
Christine Robinson, Assessment and Accreditation
Associate Deans
Graduate Council
Undergraduate Course and Curriculum Committee

Cc: Maria Arrington-Ferguson, Office of Information Technology Services
Mike Carlin, Office of Information Technology Services
Shirley Joyner, Office of Information Technology Services
Annette Parks, Graduate School
J. Garvey Pyke, Center for Teaching and Learning
Jay Raja, Senior Associate Provost
Matt Wyse, Faculty Governance Assistant
Deans

Re: Course, Curriculum, and Catalog Vendor Demonstrations

As part of ongoing conversations about how to best manage our course, curriculum and catalog
processes, and after extensive preliminary review of existing products being used within the
UNC system and with other peer institutions, a Request for Purchase (RFP) was issued. As a
result of the RFP process, two products are being considered for the management of our
course, curriculum and catalog processes. You are invited to participate in a demonstration of
these two products, Digital Architecture (Acalog and Curriculog) and Leepfrog (Courseleaf).

Leepfrog (CourseLeaf Catalog): http://www.leepfrog.com/courseleaf/
Thursday, March 20, 1:00-3:30 p.m., Friday 128

Digital Architecture (Acalog and Curriculog): http://www.acalog.com/index.php
Friday, March 28, 1:00-3:30 p.m., COED 065

You may view additional details on each product at their websites above. Please feel free to
invite those colleagues from your area who are involved with the course, curriculum, and
catalog processes.

Thank you in advance for your feedback and involvement with this process.



